Ector County Independent School District
Annual Auction Report

Date: June 10, 2008
To: Tonya Tillman

From: David Harwell, Director of Finance
Rebecca Widener, Special Projects Accountant

In November 2007 and March 2008 auctions were held to dispose of surplus equipment. Attached are
the reports from those two auctions. The proceeds from each auction are as follows:

November 2007 - $60,588.79

March 2008 - $7,969.54

In the November 2007 auction:
213 lots set up for bids
194 lots received bids
19 lots did not receive bids
48 lots no payment received

In the March 2008 auction:
146 lots set up for bids
130 lots received bids
16 lots did not receive bids

In November 2007, computers were purchased from Dell. In an agreement between Dell and ECISD, Dell
would pick up one of our surplus computers for each Dell computer purchased and installed. As of
December 2007, Dell has picked up 1,318 computers and made payments of $26,170.20 for these
computers.

Total received for all sales of surplus equipment= $94,728.53



